
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT DATE OF FIRST QUARTER 2014 RESULTS 
 
 
Piraeus Bank would like to inform the investment community that the Announcement 
of the Group’s 1st Quarter 2014 Financial Results and the Analysts’ Briefing will take 
place on Friday, 30 May 2014 after the closing of the ATHEX trading session. 

 
 

Athens, Thursday May 8, 2014 
 


